
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Thursday 12th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers           
 

After School Choir  
 
 
I would like to invite your child to take part in Choir practice, after school every Thursday afternoon. 
 
Choir practice will start next Thursday, 19th September 2024 from 3:45pm to 4:30pm in the Music room 
and is available to all pupils.  
 
If your child wishes to participate, please complete the consent form by clicking on the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/L3a8Fdkw2K  

  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs S McBride 
Music Teacher   
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